
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Thursday 6th June 2019 
 

Sports Day 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Sports Day will take place on Monday 24th June for EYFS and KS1 and Tuesday 25th June for KS2. 
The gates will open for parents at 11.45 am so that you have the option of having a picnic with your 
child if you would like to.  We will ensure that the children who normally have a hot meal with Farm 
Food Kitchen have the packed lunch option.   
 
It is advisable, in sunny weather, to bring some form of shade. To make the event more comfortable, 
please feel free to bring a chair or picnic blanket for you to sit on. 
 
Your child will need to wear a t-shirt, the colour of which is dependent on the house-team that they 
are in (red, green, yellow or blue). They need to wear suitable shoes for sports and to bring a water 
bottle.  They will also need a sun hat and if you are able to apply sun cream before sending your child 
to school, it would also be very helpful.  If your child does not have a coloured t-shirt, we should be 
able to supply a bib or a band of their house-team colours.   
 
A trophy presentation will be made at the end for the winning house team. 
 
Here’s hoping for good weather! 
 
 
 

Please note that there will be no after school clubs on the above dates. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Claire Collett 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   


